
 

 

 
September 2019 

 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support so far whilst your daughter has been a 
pupil at St Edmund Arrowsmith Catholic High School.  
 
I would also like to thank you for ensuring that she attends school every day wearing full school uniform 
correctly. The overwhelming majority of pupils wear their uniform with pride and are great ambassadors 
for the school.  
 
However, in order that we maintain our high standards of appearance, I would like draw your attention to 
our uniform dress code.  Unfortunately, many of the skirts that are currently being worn do not meet our 
expectations in terms of length, colour and style. This is outlined in our uniform dress code as quoted  
below:- 
 
 Girls should wear a plain grey, KNEE LENGTH skirt, fully pleated from the waist. (ALL SKIRTS MUST 

BE IN THE STYLE PROVIDED BY OUR SUPPLIERS.  (This has been compulsory for all year 

groups since September 2018).  

 
I would therefore ask that you check the skirt worn by your daughter does 
comply with our uniform dress code as shown in the picture. If this is not 
the case, please can I respectfully ask that you purchase a new one from 
our suppliers by Monday 28 October 2019. 
 
Please can I refer you to our uniform dress code which is in the parents’ 
section on the website or if you require further clarification, please do not 
hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Once again, I would like to thank you for your continued support and look 
forward to another successful year. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
A MORGAN (Mrs) 
Deputy Headteacher 


